
All things possible.

	 Help us continue the 
nontradition.

At the University of California San Diego, challenging convention is our most cherished tradition. 

Through the Campaign for UC San Diego — our university-wide comprehensive fundraising effort concluding 

June 30, 2022 — we are enhancing student support, ensuring student success, transforming our campus, 

connecting our community, and redefining medicine and health care on a global scale. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Office of Annual Giving   : :   9500 Gilman Drive #0937  •  La Jolla, CA 92093-0937  •  (858) 534-1610   •  giveto.ucsd.edu

All because of you.



Dear <Name>,

I am proud that the expertise of UC San Diego’s 
world-renowned faculty and health care teams  
has made UC San Diego a nationally recognized 
example of what to do during a pandemic. I am 
humbled that our campus has been one of the  
safest places in the country. 

This year, we continue striving to keep our students, 
faculty and staff, alumni, and community members not 
only safe, but also inspired. UC San Diego is a beacon  
of hope and a powerhouse of possibility.

Our campus and our health care facilities continue to 
attract the best and brightest students, researchers, 
faculty, physicians, and clinicians. Together these 
individuals perpetuate our culture of collaboration and 
engage in our spirit of innovation to solve society’s 
problems, discover cures and develop new treatments. 

This is the time of year when I ask you — our extended 
UC San Diego family — to become my partner and join 
me in supporting worthy causes for continued health, 
success, and well-being in our community. 

If you desire to support our students, who have endured so 
much, gifts to the Student Health and Well-Being Fund will 
provide vital support for mental health counseling and work- 
shops to promote their physical, emotional, social, spiritual, 
and intellectual well-being. Or consider participating in my 
Scholarship and Fellowship Challenge to help promising 
students pay for tuition and college expenses.  I will match 
every $2 gift with another dollar. Together, we can provide 
increased access to UC San Diego and help ensure students 
are successful on our campus and beyond. 

Equally important is the health care that we provide to you 
and the community. A gift to the Herbert Wertheim School 

of Public Health and Human Longevity Science provides 
support for research priorities and addressing community 
public health issues, propelling medical research and experi-
ential learning forward in incredible ways. Or please consider 
supporting our Student-Run Free Clinic, which provides high 
quality health care for underserved community members, 
while training the next generation of medical professionals.

There are numerous opportunities beyond these priorities  
for you to impact the academic and health initiatives that  
are closest to your heart. 

With 2022 on the horizon, I see the goodwill that 
surrounds us, and I am grateful. Thank you for your 
support and commitment to UC San Diego.

With kind regards,

PRADEEP K. KHOSLA, CHANCELLOR

Chancellors signature 


